
 Our Blackwater u3a garden  
 Our U3A garden ready for 

open Garden event and the 

Maldon in Bloom Annual 

Gardening 
Competition.  Thanks to 

Sheila Rowsell for her 

contribution towards our 

display. 
 

 

 

 

As it is 13 years since the group volunteered to garden 

the first public garden area in Maldon.  It made the 

news many years ago with an article for National U3A 

newsletter. 

The flower to acknowledge 13 years is a yellow 

chrysanthemum and Sheila kindly painted one for the 

group. 

 

 

 

 

Liz Walden also kindly 

design a poster for the 

garden area.  This included 

photographs of the garden 

and the wildlife who visit. 


